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February 2018 

Initial work on Clarence Street between Craig and 
Pound streets 
The NSW Government is funding the new $240 million Grafton bridge. As part 

of the work, the section of Clarence Street between Craig and Pound streets 

will be widened to accommodate turning movements and on-street parking. 

From Wednesday, 7 February, weather permitting, traffic will be moved to the western side of Clarence 

Street to enable work to begin on building the new pavement on the eastern side of the street (refer to 

map). Access for residents will be maintained during this time. 

This arrangement is expected to last for about one month. Traffic arrangements for the next stage of work 

are now being prepared and we will liaise with affected stakeholders before finalising them. 

Traffic changes  
Traffic barriers and signage will be in place during the work. Motorists are asked to keep to speed limits and 

follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. There will be trucks and equipment parked in Clarence 

Street during the work. 

How will this work affect you? 
Due to the nature of this work, there will be noise and dust impacts. To reduce noise impacts we will: 

 use ‘squawkers’ instead of ‘beepers’ on vehicles  

 manage truck routes to reduce the number of heavy vehicles in the area 

 use appropriate machinery to reduce the duration of the work  

 switch off machinery when not in use. 

To reduce dust impacts we will: 

 apply dust binders which help the soil stick together and prevent small dust particles forming 

 water areas used regularly by heavy equipment and machinery to reduce dust  

 modify work during periods of high wind 

 revegetate areas as soon as possible  

 monitor dust levels and evaluate mitigation measures if they exceed allowable limits.  
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Contact us 
If you would like to make an enquiry or complaint, or to register your general feedback, please contact the 

Community Relations Team on 1800 918 759. Alternatively you can email 

graftonbridgecommunity@fultonhogan.com.au; write to PO Box 546 Grafton, NSW 2460 or visit the 

Community Display Centre at the corner of Duke and Pound streets, Grafton.  

For more information on this project, visit www.rms.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge.      

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 918 759 
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